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3 Ways to Shop and Give this Season 

Give great gifts and support great education when you participate in one of the Issaquah Schools Foundation 
business partner promotions. Thank you! 

1) Glassybaby – These hand blown collectible tea lights and glass votive candleholders make the perfect gift for 
teachers, friends and family.  Through December 24, use code ‘ISF’ in-store or online and 10% of your 
purchase will be donated to the Foundation. Check out the Glasybaby Holiday Collection.  

2)  Barnes & Noble—Give the gift of reading to a student from the Foundation’s VOICE Mentor or Pre-K 
Summer School Programs.  Next time you visit Barnes & Noble at Pickering Place, add a Holiday Book Drive 
purchase to your order. Books are available for as little as $3 at checkout. Promotion runs through December 
31. 

3) Fred Meyer – Whether you’re shopping for decorations, school supplies or groceries, your purchase can 
benefit your student when you participate in the Fred Meyer Community Rewards program. Link your card at 
Fred Meyer Community Rewards, then each time you shop, you’ll help improve educational resources for 
your child.  

 

2 Ways You’re Changing the Status Quo 

1) Technology 
Did you know that only 8% of high schools in the nation are certified to teach AP Computer Science Classes? 
Thanks to you, Issaquah high schools are among the elite eight. This fall, 742 high school students are 
studying computer science and/or web design on the campuses of Issaquah, Liberty and Skyline High 
Schools. READ MORE  

2) Communication:  Voz de la Comunidad 
When Issaquah Valley Elementary moms Margarita Leas and Marisol Visser saw the frustration caused by 
language and cultural barriers they pledged to develop a solution. The result--Voz de la Comunidad---a 
Spanish language magazine designed to bridge the gap between Spanish-speaking families and the greater 
Issaquah community. READ MORE 
 

Have Extra Money in Your Charitable Budget?  Consider a year-end gift to the All in for Kids Annual Fund Campaign. 
Your donation will help us raise the final $45,000 required to meet our current commitments, fully fund Academic 
Enrichment Grants and offer yearlong mentor support to Start Strong participants. DONATE NOW.  

 
 
Click Here to see how your gift supports learning at your school. 
 

Our Heartfelt Wish for the Happiest of Holidays. Enjoy your winter break. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://glassybaby.com/easy-gifts/holiday
https://www.fredmeyer.com/topic/community-rewards-4
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001DoQtIyowcbi-COEplVDG_ypPF4BpHGvF6Vr43ajVOr3ftFGDmx4Eva36UJN6TMing12M6jtgVguxzk4rNeKrF41r7rQqbsl0f7cPoqOz5SY=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001DoQtIyowcbi-COEplVDG_ypPF4BpHGvF6Vr43ajVOr3ftFGDmx4Eva36UJN6TMing12M6jtgVguxzk4rNeKrF41r7rQqbsl0eEWfOopHaAc=
isfd.org/donate
http://issaquahschoolsfoundation.org/programs/programs-by-school/
http://issaquahschoolsfoundation.org/programs/programs-by-school/

